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1.	 When will my child’s photo be Online to view?

As soon as the photos have been checked and uploaded to the Internet, the Shoot Key’s for 
the students will be delivered to school for your child to bring home  (approx 2 weeks after 
Photo Day).

2.	 Can anyone else see my child’s photo Online?

No. Your unique 8 Digit Shoot Key will only display your own child’s photos.

3.	 I don’t have access to a computer OR I don’t want to purchase Online.

PhotoLife will supply a number of Order Envelopes along with the Shoot Keys to your school 
office to give to any student’s whose families do not have access to the internet or who do not 
wish to use the Online Ordering system. You just need to pick up an Order Envelope from the 
School Office.

4.	 How can I make sure I get the FREE DELIVERY offer?

PhotoLife gives a “free delivery” period of 3 weeks from the date the Shoot Keys are 
dispatched to the school for parents to place their orders. It is best to go online straight away 
and place your order.

The expiry date of the “free delivery” period is clearly shown on the website and automatically 
expires when that date is reached.

5.	 What happens once the “free delivery” period expires?

PhotoLife will dispatch the photo orders directly to the home address (as typed in by the 
person placing the order). A $6.00 postage charge will be automatically added.

6.	 How can I get a Sibling Photo of my children together?

You will need to pick up a Sibling Photo booking Form from the School Office BEFORE 
Photo Day.

Please fill out and return the form so that your children can be photographed together.  You 
will then receive a special Shoot Key for the Sibling Photo and be able to view and order your 
Sibling Photo Pack online.
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